Thank you for this copy of the briefing (COSO mailing list), very

interesting. I did send a letter to Lord Maginnis regarding his comments

during debates, however unsurprisingly I did not receive a reply or

acknowledgement.

It seems quite bizarre that the images  I have of as a teenager of  Ian

Paisley standing in the old Assembly waving his Bible in debates is still

the same one the pervades decision making in N. Ireland today....what nearly

30 years later....you could despair.

I would like to take this opportunity to say how many in the gay community

do...should appreciate the work over these many years put in by NIGRA....it

may not be flag waving in the middle of a large crowd on a sunny day during

Pride (although I know you guys do that too!!!)....but it achieves real

change and benefit for the  otherwise silent...or not so ....gay community.

Regards

Vincent.

Coordinator for Gay Police Association PSNI
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